
 

 

I am writing to recommend to anyone looking to get their child into football to try Jon's Grassroots 
Football Development School set up. 
Jon is a very friendly and knowledgeable coach who is not only friendly but fully committed to 
helping players of all abilities to fulfil their potential while learning in a fun and friendly 
environment that doesn't cost the earth.  It doesn't matter if you are new to football or wishing to 
get back into football there is always a fun session awaiting you. 
I have had the pleasure of receiving a number of female players from Jon's Development School 
over the last 4/5 years when they are ready for a team and each player and parent cannot speak 
highly enough of how Jon has given their child the confidence and football skills to move on to 
playing for a grass roots club. 
Many thanks to Jon for the players and your continued support. 
 
Mark Wheatley  
Droitwich Spa Boys and Girls FC 

 


